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Cuts to federal benefits for 
seniors provide topics for 
May 2025 articles 

Welcome to R. F. Meyer & Associates' 

May 2025 e-newsletter. 

As we head into the Memorial Day 

holiday weekend, we present three 

articles this month all related to cuts in 

federal funding for programs relied 

upon by older Americans. 

READ MORE 

Cuts to Medicaid benefits may 
harm millions of older adults 

Medicaid, a vital program providing health care 

for low-income individuals, is facing potential 

funding cuts that could significantly affect older 

adults and people with disabilities. 

READ MORE 

What impact could the HHS 
downsizing have on older
adults?

In recent weeks, the second Trump 

administration initiated a comprehensive 

restructuring and downsizing of the United 

States Department of Health and Human 

Services (HHS), leading to significant staff 

reductions and organizational changes.

READ MORE 

Could the Trump Admin 
privatize Social Security? 

There is an ongoing debate about 

privatizing Social Security, with some 

advocating for individual ownership and 

market-based approaches, while others 

support maintaining its current structure. 

READ MORE 

https://attorney.elderlawanswers.com/newsletter/link-to/49373/my-article/11331
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